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MEMORANDUM 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 

  Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

  Brenda Salter, Technical Consultant 

Date: July 18, 2013 

Re: Request for Extension: Rocky Mountain Power’s Demand-Side Management 2012 
Annual Energy Efficiency and Peak Load Reduction Report –  

 Docket No. 13-035-71 

 
 
On June 28, 2013 the Company filed corrections to its Demand-Side Management 2012 Annual 

Energy Efficiency and Peak Load Reduction Report.  On July 8, 2013 the Commission issued an 

Action Request to the Division to review the Company’s changes for compliance and make 

recommendations.   

 

The Division has requested addition information in this filing that it has not received and will 

need time to review.  The Division has asked for expedited treatment of the data request from the 

Company.  The Division requests a two week postponement of the action request response to 

August 6, 2013. 

 

CC:  Carol Hunter, RMP 
Dave Taylor, RMP 

 Michele Beck, OCS 
 Service List 


